
 

 

 

 

Dear Resident  

 

The purpose on this newsletter is to inform you of the outcome of the Statutory Consultation 

undertaken in June 2022 on proposals to introduce parking restrictions on your estate. 

 

After careful consideration of the representations received from residents and the recommendations 

put forward by our officers, the Council has made a decision to proceed with implementing parking 

restrictions on your estate. The details of the decision and the proposed measures can be viewed 

online on the Lambeth Council website at the following link, www.lambeth.gov.uk/hepp3 

 

What happens next? 

 

The implementation works will be undertaken by Ringway Infrastructure Services in partnership 

with Lambeth Borough Council. The work will be carried out from 8am to 4pm on weekdays 

(Monday to Friday) and from 8am to 2pm on Saturdays. 

 

What restriction will be introduced? 

 

We will be introducing double yellow lines and no parking signs. No parking will be permitted on any 

yellow lines and where applicable in the underground car parks. 

 

Who can I contact? 

 

For information regarding the design and implementation of the works, please contact Lambeth 

Council's Estate Parking Team at estateparkingconsultations@lambeth.gov.uk. 

 

We kindly request your cooperation during the works, and we ask that you refrain from parking in 

the areas affected by the proposed works. Warning signage and cones maybe installed in these 

areas to ensure safety and efficiency. Any vehicles obstructing the works may be relocated to 

nearby spaces or roads. 

 

We understand that this may cause some inconvenience, and we appreciate your understanding 

and support in making these necessary changes for the betterment of our community. 

 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us via email at 

estateparkingconsultations@lambeth.gov.uk  or call 0207 926 6799. 
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